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  Growing Area  
  Harvesting/Handling/Distribution 
  Administrative 

Name of 
Submitter: ISSC Executive Office/US Food and Drug Administration 

Affiliation: ISSC Executive Office/US Food and Drug Administration 

Address: 

209-2 Dawson Road 
Columbia, SC 29223 
5100 Paint Branch Parkway 
College Park, MD 20740 

Phone:  
Fax:   
Email: 

803-788-7559/240-402-1410 
803-788-7576/240-402-2601 
issc@issc.org  paul.distefano@fda.hhs.gov 

Proposal Subject: Recall Notification 
Specific NSSP 
Guide Reference: 

2009 NSSP Section II Model Ordinance Chapter II Risk Assessment and Risk Management 
@ .01 Outbreaks of Shellfish Related Illness  I. 

Text of Proposal/ 
Requested Action 

I. Whenever an Authority or dealer initiates a recall of shellfish products because of 
public health concerns, the Authority will monitor the progress and success of the recall. 
The Authority will immediately notify the FDA, ISSC and the Authorities in other states 
involved in the recall. 

Public Health 
Significance: 

Presently shellfish recalls are not listed on the USFDA website.  In an effort to assure public 
notification of shellfish recalls, which would be consistent with other food programs, FDA 
is asking ISSC to include recalls on the ISSC website.  FDA will provide a link in its 
website to the ISSC website for shellfish recalls.  Should this option not be acceptable to 
ISSC, FDA will include notification on the FDA website. 

Cost Information 
(if available):    

 
 


